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Welcome to the new
Marshal Matters Newsletter!

Marshal Matters is a fun, friendly newsletter aimed at
keeping our valued team members engaged in upcoming

events, announcements,  and developments within SEP.
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01423 326 622

FOLLOW US

Like, Share & Refer!
We are always looking for new amazing team members
throughout the UK to support SEP deliver some of the
biggest and amazing events! You can help us by liking

and sharing our social media posts and pages as well as
referring friends and family to our website.

Headlines
SEP are going 'green' thanks to their new addition of solar

panels to the High Moor Yard office! 



The staffing team have two new faces joining the ranks -
new staffing coordinator Rachel will be joining us in March
and Staffing Team Leader Victoria will be joining us in April



Payroll date changes - Next standard payroll payments will

clear on Friday 18th March. There will be a one off short
period with the next payroll payments clearing Tuesday

29th March. Going forward from here payments will return
to fortnightly (12th April, 26th April etc). In short, payments
will now clear every 2 weeks on a Tuesday helping capture

events that operate after a weekend. This change is to
ensure prompt and accurate payments going forward! 

To unsubscribe please email acorbett@sepevents.co.uk

Good News Mill
If you wish to announce any birthdays, anniversaries,
engagements, births or any other great news then

please send it in to us to share on the newsletter and
we will happily spread the good news around. Please

send any good news you wish to be announced to
acorbett@sepevents.co.uk 

USEFUL LINKS

Upcoming Events

H&S information
Handbook

Payment Info

Spot Prizes
What, I hear you ask! As a thank you we would like

to award spot bonuses to anyone we believe has
gone above and beyond their expected duties,

brilliant driver behaviour, excellent customer service,
positive approach to health and safety, etc. Everyone

is eligible with the exception of the company
directors and those on the committee. Spot bonuses

will be awarded bimonthly throughout the year.
Best of luck to all!

A day in the life of...
This month we are profiling a day in the life of

one of our staffing coordinators, Laura:



No one day is the same for a staffing coordinator! If we are
not filling events with staff or taking new event enquiries

we are onboarding new team members and planning
schedules. It definitely keeps you busy but we are always

happy to speak to and help all of our team members!
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